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kday@princesstours.com; Lou McCall [lou_mccall@ci.juneau.ak.us]; John Stone [john_stone@ci.juneau.ak.us]; ‘Ryan
Huff' [ryanh@claalaska.com]

rerickson@claalaska.com; Dwight Tajon [dwight_tajon@ci.juneau.ak.us]

Juneau water contingency plan

Good Afternoon,

| have been talking with the public works guys from the water dept and | know you have as well regarding production and
maintenance issues. Last week | sent notice to all the ships that a restriction is probable and have 3 ships that are on a
priority list for water in Juneau. These are ships that MUST receive water here. The good news is that we will not have a
complete shut out unless it is much worse than anticipated. When there is a need to restrict water we have worked out
the following plan which we will implement but may need your assistance to regulate:

Plan A: Initial restriction of one hose per ship

Plan B: One ship only at a time based on priority need — we will post a schedule

Should a restriction occur | plan to notify the ships on a daily basis through general notice but also in the daily
confirmation message. Let me know if you have any concerns.

Best regards,

Drew Green

Juneau Port Manager

Cruise Line Agencies of Alaska

1330 Eastaugh Way #4

Juneau, AK 99801

Office: 907-586-1282 Fax: 907-463-5011 Cell: 907-723-1214

Website: www.claalaska.com
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